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November 9, 2021 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Attn: Amy Eschberger 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
(303) 866-3567 
 
Delivered Via Email 

RE: Young Ranch Resource Quarry, M-2021-009, Second Extension Request to Decision 
Date 

Ms. Eschberger: 
 
On behalf of the Young Ranch Resource, LLC, please allow this letter to serve as a second 
request to extend the Young Ranch Resource Quarry, M-2021-009, decision date of November 
13, 2021 (see the Division’s October 8, 2021 letter approving Extension Request 1) to 
December 23, 2021, or 40-days. Thank you for considering this request and we look forward to 
receiving your response.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions.  
 
Regards, 

 
Katie Todt 
Geologist and Senior Consultant 
Lewicki & Associates, PLLC 
(303) 346-5196 
katie@lewicki.biz 
 
Cc:  
 
Robert Young, Jr., Young Ranch Resource, LLC 
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Katie Todt <katie@lewicki.biz> Tue, Nov 9, 2021 at 3:02 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Robert Young <youngranchresource@gmail.com>

Good afternoon, Amy:

 

Please see the attached second extension request for the Young Ranch Resource Quarry (M-2021-009). Thank you for your
consideration and I look forward to hearing back from you.

 

Cheers,

 

Katie Todt

Senior Consultant

Lewicki and Associates, PLLC

(314) 704-4505
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